
Atherton St George’s CE Primary School 
and Little Dragons’ Pre School 

NEWSLETTER 
 

 

 

  

21 April 2017 
 
Dear Parents/ Guardians,  

 
 

Miss Young - What’s been happening this week….? 
 
Welcome back to you all, I hope you all enjoyed the Easter break and 
didn't eat too much chocolate! 
 
It's amazing how much we can fit into a four day week... from trips to 
Westleigh High School to test their rockets and learning about Peru, 
the children have all settled back in well and have thrown themselves 
back into their learning.  
 
We have sent a number of notices home this week for parents to be 
aware of, one regarding a local incident whereby we have requested 
that children do not walk to or from school alone but do so either 
with an adult or in small groups with their peers sticking to the main 
roads. The second is with regard to a small number of scarlet fever 
cases which have been reported in school and locally at other schools, 
the details of signs and symptoms can be found on our school 
Facebook page if the letters did not make it home to you. 
 
The children have been learning all about St George's Day which is 
this Sunday. We are hoping you will join us on Sunday for the 
community St George's Day parade which will start at 12.00pm from 
our school car park and finish at Dorset Road Community Centre with 
fun for all the family, the parade starts at 12.00pm if you could meet 
at 11.45am to walk with your child.  
 
Have a lovely weekend 
Miss Young 
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What’s coming up next week….? 
 

Sunday, 25th April 
St George’s Day Parade – meeting at 11.45am the school car park 
 
 

 

Notices 
 

For the safety of our pupils please do not drive onto the school car 
park to drop off or pick up children. 
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